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October 19, 2022 
 
 
The Honorable Pete Buttigieg 
Secretary, U.S. Department of Transportation 
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SW 
Washington DC, 20590 
 
Re: FY2022 NSFLTP Grant Application – Ecusta Rail Trail:  A Multimodal Gateway to the Pisgah 
National Forest and the Blue Ridge Parkway 
 
 
The Henderson County Tourism Development Authority has committed funding to the Ecusta Rail 
Trail Project through a contract with Henderson County.  The Project will provide active transportation 
connections to the Pisgah National Forest and Blue Ridge Parkway for all. 
 
The Henderson County Tourism Development Authority has committed to a total of $2.74 million 
over 5 years in financial support to the project. I have attached a copy of the contract detailing this 
commitment.  
 
The Henderson County Tourism Development Authority supported this project in part because of its 
increase in safety, quality of life, and health for area residents. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Michelle Owens, Executive Director 
Henderson County Tourism Development Authority 
201 South Main Street 
Hendersonville NC 28792 
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